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Greetings in the Name of Jesus

Our Lord has decided that Hoyt has suffered enough, and took him home to heaven last 
evening.  This is my first day without him and I must say it is very hard.  Don't know what I would 
do without the Lord!!

I am excited about what the Lord has for me to do.  My calling has not changed and so I will 
continue the work with KEM with the guys here in Kenya.

The churches are now 27 in 27 years and the six schools and thousands saved.  But there is 
still much to do.  Please pray for us as we prepare for Hoyt's final resting place and that many 
will come to know Christ at his service.

Please continue your greatly-appreciated faithful support for as the work continues to grow, the 
needs grow even greater.

Love, Lois, Shadrack, and all the guys!


